Beechwood Independent Schools

Office of the Superintendent
Dr. Mike S. Stacy

50 Beechwood Road

Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017

To: Southgate Independent School District

From: Beechwood Independent School District

Date: January 26, 2023 .
Re: Memorandum of Understanding to Supplement Transportation Services

The Southgate Independent School District (SISD), in an effort to provide student-related services and
activities, has requested a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the Beechwood Independent
School District (BISD) for transportation services.

The following is a Memorandum of Understanding between the Southgate Independent School District
and the Beechwood Independent School District:

1. The Beechwood Independent School District will recognize the Southgate Independent School
District as an entity that may request supplemental transportation services for student-related
activities.

2. The Southgate Independent School District, and employees thereof, will abide by the
transportation request procedures of the Beechwood independent School District and adhere to
regulations associated with the transportation of students.

3. The Southgate Independent School District agrees to compensate the Beechwood Independent
School District at the rate schedule provided to SISD from the Beechwood Independent School
District.

4. The Southgate Independent School District will provide a Certificate of Liability Insurance and
other documentation requested by the Beechwood Independent School District in order to
provide transportation services.

5. The termination of this agreement, by either party, can be initiated in writing with 15 days
notice.
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